DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the the Rev. Barry William Harris Rector of the parish of Woolgoolga and the Churchwardens of St. Peter's Church, Nana Glen, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the building mentioned below, to be erected at Nana Glen.

A MEETING ROOM AT NANA GLEN ADJACENT TO ST. PETER'S CHURCH CONTAINED IN THE PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS SUBMITTED TO THE BISHOP.

whereas this article appears to be fitting and seemly to be erected on this land.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty
and give consent to the abovementioned
proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this Tenth day of May in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and seventy seven.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me,

ed (